

Hereford Cathedral Junior School 28 Castle Street Hereford HR I 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

23 May 2017

www.herefordcs.com

Dear Parent

## International Eisteddfod, Llangollen - Wednesday 5th July 2017

I'm delighted to announce that the Chamber Choir have been selected to perform at the International Eisteddfod on Wednesday 5<sup>th</sup> July. This is an internationally renowned festival of music and dance which is held annually at Llangollen in North Wales. The standard of the choirs is very high and the children have done incredibly well to be selected following their CD entry. Performers travel from all over the world to take part which creates a very exciting festival atmosphere and it is a privilege to be involved. The Chamber Choir will sing in the 'Junior Children's Choir' competition and will enjoy the street theatre and outdoor stage performances.

The children will be transported by coach, the cost of which will be met by the school. The exact timings are not yet available but the competition is likely to be in the middle of the day so we expect an early start and an evening return.

It would be lovely to have some support from friends and family. Parents who wish to attend will need to book a 'Pavilion Day Ticket' which gives access to the grounds, stalls, outdoor stages and activities in addition to a reserved seat for the children's performance. This can be booked via the International Eisteddfod website <a href="http://international-eisteddfod.co.uk/">http://international-eisteddfod.co.uk/</a> and sell quickly so please do book as soon as possible.

Although there is an element of competition, I am keen that we all view this day as an exciting opportunity to perform, a fun day out and a lovely way to end a successful year of singing.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Rachael Toolan Head of Music

## International Eisteddfod, Llangollen - Wednesday 5th July 2017

Name of son/daughter:	Form
give consent for my child to attend the International Eisteddfod on W	ednesday 5 <sup>th</sup> July.
Parent Name:	
Signed:	Date

Please return to the school office by Monday 5th June.